
WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
Keeping Your Kids Safe Online is for parents of kids 
who are pre-school through school age.

Keeping Your Tweens & Teens Safe Online is for 
parents of kids who are middle school through high 
school.

DATES & TIMES
October 6
Noon

October 13
10am

October 20
5pm

November 10 
7pm

November 17 
4pm

WEBINAR DETAILS
In this webinar we focus on online safety tips and tools for 
parents and caregivers. Participants will learn best practices 
for managing and monitoring how your kids interact with 
technology. Sessions include boundary setting and using 
available tools that are appropriate to the age of the child.

This program is offered to Baltimore County residents at no 
cost through a grant from the Baltimore County COVID-19 
Emergency Response Fund.

Keeping Your Kids Safe Online is a one-hour training 
that teaches adults practical actions to prevent child 
sexual abuse or intervene if abuse is suspected.
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